Guild to District, September 13, 2018

The Glendale College Guild and the Glendale Community College District tentatively
agree to the following changes in their collective bargaining agreement, related to
compensation:

Effective 7/1/18, a 3.5% increase shall be applied to all salaries and stipends (including, but not
limited to salary schedules B-1 and B-2 as well as sections 7 & 17 of Article VI, sections 15 & 16
& 18 of Article Vill, Appendix A, Appendix B, Appendix B-3, and Appendices B-14 & B-15 & B-
16 & B-18 & B-19 & B-21 & B-24).

Members of the Guild bargaining unit will receive an equivalent increase in salary, in the event
that any other bargaining unit (CSEA or Management/Confidential) receives an increase in
excess of the above.
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